
Someone recently asked me, “What are y’all doing for Spring Break?” Well, as 

you read this, my kids are on spring break and I’ll tell you what we’re doing: 

NOTHING. This year we didn’t go anywhere or plan to do anything crazy or 

out of the ordinary. I, for one, am grateful for a week to rest. I’ll still go to 

work, but the pace of life is a bit slower. We’re not rushing to practices, games, vacations, or 

meetings. We just are. I listened to a sermon lately where the preacher asked the question, 

“Are we saved by works?” The crowd immediately answered, “NO!” But then the preacher 

said, “Wrong. You are saved by works…just not yours.” I thought it was a fun little way to 

remind us all that we can rest because Jesus has done the work. Our place in the family of 

God was purchased by His works not mine! So, enjoy the rest of spring break if that applies 

to you. But more than that, rest in Jesus’ finished work on the cross.
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Have you ever turned on the news or 

scrolled your news feed and wondered, 

“What in the world is going on here?” 

Have your questions ever led you to a 

place where you find yourself wondering 

if you’re living in the last days before 

Jesus returns? Whether you're seeking 

answers, encouragement, or simply a 

deeper understanding of Scripture, “It’s 

the End of the World?” will offer valuable 

insights and guidance for navigating the 

challenges of today's world with faith 

and hope. Join us and equip yourself for 

the days ahead!



This month in Elementary, we’re 
learning about the connection 
between patience and God’s 
character, as show through God’s 
Big Story. Waiting is a part of life. 
Thankfully, we don’t have to wait 
on our own. Through the Holy 
Spirit, God can help us experience 
the patience we need to wait well. 
After all, God is patient with us. 
God is in control and knows what’s 
best for us. We can lean on God’s 
Holy Spirit to give us the strength 
we need to trust God and show 
pat ience with the di f f icu l t 
circumstances in our lives. 

Summer 2024 – Save the Date! 
Register for all summer events 
on the Church Center App! 

• VBS – June 3rd-6th, 6-8:30pm.  
4 years old – 5th Grade. 

• Camp (Based on Fall 2024 grade) 
• 1st-2nd Grade Day Camp 

Tuesday, July 23rd. 
• 3rd-5th Grade Camp   

Fri, July 12th – Mon, July 15th..  

Regular Programming 
Sunday Mornings 9:00/10:15/11:30 
• Every week we have a time of 

worship, offering, Bible lesson, 
and small group discussion. 

Elementary Mid-week 
• Wednesday nights - 6:30-8:00pm 

• Al l 1st-5th graders are 
welcome to join us as we dive 
deeper into what we are 
learning on Sunday mornings, 
fun games, and fellowship 
with friends! 

• Kids’ Choir 
• Wed. nights - 6:30-8:00pm 
• This choir is open to kids, 

Pre-K through 5th grade. 
Our desire is to help kids use 
their talents to worship God 
while also learning essential 
music and performance 
sk i l l s . Reg ister on the 
Church Center App. 

How to Connect: 
• Like our Corinth Kids FB Page. 
• Follow us on Instagram @corinthkids 
• Weekly News Email – if you 

would like to be receiving this 
weekly email, full of info about 
what your kids are learning 
each week, special events 
c o m i n g u p , a n d o t h e r 
announcements, please email 
melissa@corinthchristian.org

Have you ever been somewhere 
where it was so dark you couldn’t 
even see your hand in front of 
your face? No light shining under 
the door. No stars in the sky. No 
screen glaring back at you. Just 
darkness. So much darkness that 
you have to shuffle slowly, 
stumbling your way across the 
room with arms stretched out, 
hoping, searching . . . and then 
finally, with the flip of a switch, 
LIGHT! Light changes everything. 
This month, we’re talking about 
light, but not just any light. We’re 
talking about Jesus—the light of 
the WORLD—and how when we 
do what Jesus says, we shine. We 
shine the light of Jesus! After this 
month, we hope every time you 
and your preschoolers see a lamp 
or a star-filled sky, you remember 
that people were made to shine, 
and we have Jesus—the light of 
the world—to show us how. So 
let’s not hide our light. Let’s 
SHINE and light up the dark so 
others can see their way to Jesus.

I CAN DO WHAT  
JESUS SAYS. 

“LET YOUR LIGHT SHINE.” 
MATTHEW 5:16, NIV 

What’s Going On…

What’s going on with the teens?  

• CONNECT: This is our weekly 

programming four students 

that meets throughout the 

school year - it involves food, 

games, worship, speaking, and 

g r o u p s - a l l d e s i g n e d 

specifically for students! 

• Middle School: Sunday 

nights from 5:00-7:00 pm 

• High School: Wednesday 

nights from 6:00-8:00 pm 

• Next Event: Spring Fling 

(MS – April 7. HS – April 10).  

• Sunday Mornings :   

We encourage al l  students 

to worship in service, but 

we offer an additional Bible 

S t u d y fo r M i d d l e S c h o o l 

students. That is currently 

offered at 9:00 am. 

• CIY Registration is open! 

• CIY Mix (MS) - June 17 - 21 

• CIY Move (HS) - July 1 - 6 

• Register your student(s) on 

the Church Center App today! 

• Creative Arts Academy! 

• Details and registration can 

be found on the Church 

Center App! 

• This is for all MS and HS 

students!  

• Seniors! 

• I f y o u h a v e a s e n i o r 

graduating from high school 

this May and would like 

them to be featured on our 

w e b s i t e s o t h a t o u r 

congregation can honor 

them and pray for them, 

please contact Luke Sayre 

for more information.  

• Teen Table: Make sure you visit 

the Corinth Teens table in the 

Concourse at church so you 

can grab a Fall Calendar. 

• Stay Connected: 

• D ow n l o a d t h e C h u r c h 

Center App for more details 

on teen events! 

• Follow us on Instagram or 

Facebook. 

• Text “Cor inthTeens ” to 

94000 and never miss out 

on a moment! 

WHO CAN DO WHAT  
JESUS SAYS? 



Giving 
February 2024 

General Fund - $143,845.02 

For Generations - $4,532.81

In Sympathy 
Bud Rogers - Carol Rogers’ husband 

Ed Holcombe - Nelson Holcombe’s brother 

Mary Wright - Ernest Lovern’s sister 

Robbie Howard - Shannon Massey’s brother

Baptisms/New 
Members 
McKenna Parker - Baptism - March 10th 

Billy Briscoe - Transfer 

Deanna Briscoe -  Transfer 

Nelson Holcombe - Transfer 

Laura Holcombe -  Transfer 

Shelley Griffiths - Transfer 

John Jordan - Baptism - March 24th 

Angie Jordan - Baptism - March 24th

Mondays at 6:00pm  

in the Family Room

Alcoholics 
Anonymous 
Weekly Meeting 
Schedule 
Monday, 7:00 pm - 
8:00 pm 
Loganville Group 
• Discussion 
• Open

THANK YOU
Dear Church Family, 

We would like to thank everyone for the prayers, calls, 

and cards during the time we both had Covid. Also, 

thank you for the prayers, calls, cards, and a visit from 

Don during Robert’s hospital stay. With God’s blessing 

and the help of the doctors and nurses we are well 

and doing great. 

Many thanks,  

Robert and Mary Stewart 

Thank you to all for the get well cards 

Rosie Newsome

All Adults   

Friday, April 5, 

2024 at 1:00pm 

in Founder’s Hall 

Please bring a 

drink and snack 

to share.

MEN’S PRAYER 

BREAKFAST 

SATURDAY, APRIL 

13TH  

AT 8:00AM 

IN THE TEEN ROOM

MONDAY, APRIL 1ST 

2:00 - 7:00 

REGISTER AT 

REDCROSSBLOOD.ORG

START THE 
PARTY! 

VBS 2024 

REGISTRATION IS 
OPEN ON THE 

CHURCH CENTER 
APP!

SAVE THE DATE! 

FEED MY STARVING 
CHILDREN 

AUGUST 9TH & 10TH


